
 

ASP 

This week the children from the provision have been 
learning how to print.  They have looked at enlarged 
photographs of snowflakes for inspiration in order to 
create their own unique designs.  The children indented 
their designs intro Styrofoam and rolled ink over the 
surface.  They then pressed these onto paper to 
transfer the snowflake image.   Once these images were 
dry they sprinkled glitter over their prints.  

The children used their sparkly snowflakes as festive 
ornaments and helped decorate one of the Christmas 
trees at Forest Site.   

Year 5 
  

What a great assembly from 5Sycamore today on their topic The 
Victorians. It was great to see so many parents supporting their 
children today. 5Baobab will be the next Year 5 class to have a 
class assembly in January 2015. Children in class this week have 
been working hard to make their musical instruments. 
  
Year 5 won't be going swimming next week as they will need to 
rehearse for the Christmas Production on Wednesday and 
performance on Thursday. Swimming lessons will continue after 
the holidays. 
  
Thank you for sending in materials which we asked for in the last 
newsletter. Have a great weekend. 
 
  

  

  

  

  


